
MINUTES 
SELECTMEN'S MEETING 

COMMUNITY CENTER MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM 
100 OAK STREET 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2013 
7:00 P.M. 

APPROVED 

SELECTMEN PRESENT: Ballantine, Cebula, Hughes, LaMantia, McManus 

OTHERS PRESENT: Robert C. Lawton, Jr. - Interim Town Administrator, Lincoln Hooper -
Highway & Maintenance Director, Chris Nickerson — Highways & Maintenance Road Manager, 
Joseph Magni — VHB Senior Project Manager, Steven Rhodes, VHB Project Engineer, Pam 
Haznar — MassDOT District 5 Projects Development Engineer, Tom Curry — MassDOT Boston 
Project Manager, Bill Travers — MassDOT District 5 Assistant Projects Development Engineer, 
abutters, residents and others. 

PRESENTATION OF ROUTE 124 PROJECT 

I. Report to the Board of Selectmen —Peter Hughes 
2. Question & Answer Session on presentation 
3. Discussion by Board of Selectmen regarding presentation and possible vote to 

sign letter to MassDOT 
4, Public Discussion on presentation 

Mr. Hughes made a Power Point presentation to the Board and the audience on the Route 124 
project (DVD attached). The presentation was followed by a public comment session. The 
Board agreed to get additional information regarding options offered by Mr. Hughes and 
MassDOT. 

ADJOURNMENT 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ann Steidel 
Recording Secretary 


